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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SDZ22A/0006 at Tandy's Lane, In 

the townlands of Doddsborough and Finnstown, Adamstown, Lucan, Co. Dublin
Attachments: 59635CON1addinf_8803.docx

 
 

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 26 September 2022 15:05 
To: Caitlin O’Shea <coshea@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SDZ22A/0006 at Tandy's Lane, In the townlands of 
Doddsborough and Finnstown, Adamstown, Lucan, Co. Dublin 
 
HI Caitlin, 
 
I have reviewed the Public Lighting report and layout drawings and am satisfied that both are in line with the SDCC 
Public Lighting Specifications and requirements for Taking-in-Charge.  
 
Regards,  
Gráinne  
 

From: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 15 September 2022 15:08 
To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SDZ22A/0006 at Tandy's Lane, In the townlands of 
Doddsborough and Finnstown, Adamstown, Lucan, Co. Dublin 
 

Please see attached.  

Kind Regards,  
Michelle  


